
  chasten 3811 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  chasten 3811 # paideuo {pahee-dyoo'-o}; from 3816; to train up
a child, i.e. educate, or (by implication) discipline (by
punishment): -- {chasten}(-ise), instruct, learn, teach.[ql

  chastening 3809 # paideia {pahee-di'-ah}; from 3811; tutorage,
i.e. education or training; by implication, disciplinary
correction: -- {chastening}, chastisement, instruction, nurture.
[ql

  chastisement 3809 # paideia {pahee-di'-ah}; from 3811;
tutorage, i.e. education or training; by implication,
disciplinary correction: -- chastening, {chastisement},
instruction, nurture.[ql

  corrected 3810 # paideutes {pahee-dyoo-tace'}; from 3811; a
trainer, i.e. teacher or (by implication) discipliner: -- which
{corrected}, instructor.[ql

  instruct 3811 # paideuo {pahee-dyoo'-o}; from 3816; to train
up a child, i.e. educate, or (by implication) discipline (by
punishment): -- chasten(-ise), {instruct}, learn, teach.[ql

  instruction 3809 # paideia {pahee-di'-ah}; from 3811; tutorage,
 i.e. education or training; by implication, disciplinary
correction: -- chastening, chastisement, {instruction}, nurture.
[ql

  instructor 3810 # paideutes {pahee-dyoo-tace'}; from 3811; a
trainer, i.e. teacher or (by implication) discipliner: -- which
corrected, {instructor}.[ql

  learn 3811 # paideuo {pahee-dyoo'-o}; from 3816; to train up a
child, i.e. educate, or (by implication) discipline (by
punishment): -- chasten(-ise), instruct, {learn}, teach.[ql

  nurture 3809 # paideia {pahee-di'-ah}; from 3811; tutorage, i.
e. education or training; by implication, disciplinary
correction: -- chastening, chastisement, instruction, {nurture}.
[ql

  teach 3811 # paideuo {pahee-dyoo'-o}; from 3816; to train up a
child, i.e. educate, or (by implication) discipline (by
punishment): -- chasten(-ise), instruct, learn, {teach}.[ql

  unlearned 0521 # apaideutos {ap-ah'-ee-dyoo-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 3811; uninstructed, i.e.
(figuratively) stupid: -- {unlearned}.[ql

  which 3810 # paideutes {pahee-dyoo-tace'}; from 3811; a
trainer, i.e. teacher or (by implication) discipliner: --
{which} corrected, instructor.[ql
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